
If your child is interested in taking a credit by Exam, college classes, or being in the next Cohort for the 
2019/2020 school year, they will need to see Mrs. Peralez or Mrs. Howes about scheduling one of these 
tests.  The testing dates are below. 
 

2018-2019 TSI /Credit By Exam testing dates: 

Saturday, September 22, 2018 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Saturday, October 20, 2018 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Thursday, November 1, 2018 (8:30 – 12 – 12:30 p.m.)—during school 

Saturday, November 10, 2018 (8:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m.) 

Friday, November 16, 2018 (8:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.)—during school 

Saturday, December 8, 2018 (8:00 – 3: 00 p.m.) 

Friday, December 21, 2018 (8:30 a.m. – 12:00)—during school 

Saturday, January 9, 2019 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Saturday, February 16, 2019 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Saturday, March 23, 2019 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Saturday, April 13, 2019 (8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Saturday, April 19, 2019 (8:00 – 3:00 p.m.) 

 

**All student must have passed all applicable TSI testing by April 30, 2019 to be eligible for college 

classes or the next Cohort.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Peralez at 806-273-1029 ext. 

706 or by email at gina.peralez@borgerisd.net   
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